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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured a trip to The Natural History Museum in 

London, as part of our topic on Earth Quakes and volcanoes in January.  

We will begin our visit with a self-guided tour of the museum followed by a workshop and 

show. The work shop is called, “Emergency, Earth quakes and Volcanoes” where we will 

transform into scientists to save a town from a geological catastrophe in this action-packed 

science show. 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 14th January 2025. We will leave from school promptly at 

9:15 and will be back at school by 4:00pm, meaning pick up times may not be as normal. 

Children are required to wear their school uniform and bring a coat. We ask that all children 

bring a packed lunch with no fizzy drinks or sweets. If your child receives free school lunches, 

please let us know by Friday 10th of January as we will need to arrange a school packed lunch.  

The cost of the trip is £26 which covers the cost of the coach and the workshop. We kindly 

ask that you pay this via the School Gateway no later than Monday 6th January. We ask that 

when paying, you tick the permission box to allow your child to come on the trip.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs van and Ms Marshall 
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